
Hello Decatur Island Property Owners, 

ADDITIONAL TRAINING:  
There will be one additional training session this summer; held on June 26th, 2021, for 
those that were unable to attend last summer. The training is limited to 20 persons. The 
Wildland Fire Training course provides firefighting theory and techniques based on 
industry standard. 
This training is completed in one 4 hour session; there will be a morning sessions (8am- 
12 pm) and another session in the afternoon (1pm-5pm) - prioritizing folks who are 
full-time or mostly full-time persons. 

If you would like to be included in this training session, please reply directly to this 
email. 

TRAINING REFRESH: 
Last Summer, 32 Islanders went through this training. A refresher course led by Jordan 
Pollock will be held June 27th, 2021, from 8am - noon, for those to refresh and 
improve skills learned. 

Thank you for your continued interest and support, 
Alan Mizuta  
Randy Stricker  
Mark Wall  
Andy Wood 


